M
Ack

Sent: ebruary PLANNING
To: Planning o P PARTNEN T
Cc: maureen.dunne117 @tiscali.co.uk SO
Subject: re 171 Cunningham Ave 19 FEB 2010
For the attention of Mr Peacock. L RECEIVED
Ref No S6/2009/2746/FP

With reference to No 171 Cunningham Ave Hatfield Herts al109ps
. Have you ever visited Salisbury Village? If so you would realse that it is just an extension
of Hatfield Uni Campus. What we do not need is more rental. The landlord of 171 has had to
be contact in the past about not looking after the property. we hope you can give this some
thought. -
Regards Mr and Mrs Dunne and Mrs C Gaught



